Dear London City Council,

My name is Lori Watt, and I am a 16-year old high-school student. I love science, music, and hanging out with my friends.

I am writing to respectfully request London City Council to exempt Sherwood Forest streets (including the street I live on, Doncaster Place) from the besides-the-road sidewalks whose construction would result in the destruction of dozens upon dozens of mature trees, and to find win-win solutions to accessibility needs that do not involve cutting down our beautiful trees.

Many of my friends and other young people join me in this request.

I am the initiator of the Youth Petition "Save Sherwood Forest Trees"

https://www.change.org/p/london-civic-works-committee-petition-to-save-sherwood-forest-trees-youth-petition?redirect=false

which has gathered to date already almost 200 youth signatures.

I hope you listen to our voices. We are proud and happy to live in the Forest City, and we want it to remain full of the majestic old leafy trees that make our city the envy of the world.

Thank you for your consideration,

Sincerely,

Lori Watt 56 Doncaster Place London ON N6G 2A5